ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL., PALI

REMINDER FOR THE PAYMENT OF FEES

Dear Parents. Date : 12/07/2025

All the parents are requested to clear the outstanding dues for the school fees on an
urgent basis. Your co-operation and understanding is desired for the smooth functioning
of the school. Kindly pay the entire pending fee upto II"® Instalment i.e. July 2025
on or before 15" July 2025.

Fees may be deposited in Cheque/D.D., in favour of “R.C. DIOCESAN ED. SOCIETY
ST. PAUL SCHOOL, PALI (for Classes 1 to XII) & R.C.D.S.K.G. SECTION, PALI
(for Classes Nursery to KG) and by using “ONLINE FEES” option available on the
school website.

We would like to thank those parents who have already remitted fees of their wards.
Thank you,
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